

Office of the Minister Minister Responsible for the Climate Change Office MLA, Lethbridge-West

NOV 2 9 2017

Mr. Ryan Miller, President and Chair of the Board Lethbridge Chamber of Commerce 200 Commerce House 529 - 6 Street, S Lethbridge AB T1J 2E1 office@lethbridgechamber.com

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your letter regarding Alberta's transition from an energy-only market to a capacity market and our goal of achieving 30 per cent renewable energy generation by 2030, as well as Lethbridge's policy on small-scale renewable energy generation.

I appreciate the feedback of the Lethbridge Chamber of Commerce and would be pleased to meet to discuss Lethbridge's recommendations. It would be more convenient for us to meet in Lethbridge. Please contact my Constituency Assistant, Ms. Lisa Ayan-this is a really great set of suggestions, between a following and in our community generation in the New Year Lambert, to set up a time to meet. You can reach Ms. Lambert at 403-329-4644.

Sincerely,

Sb⁄annon Phillips

Minister

Lisa Lambert cc:

Telephone 780-427-2391 Fax 780-422-6259

208 Legislature Building, 10800 - 97 Avenue, Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6 Canada